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Monday 24th May 2021 

 

This half term has absolutely flown by.  We have all been fully engaged in learning about 

minibeasts and this week is no different.  Bees this week!  Why are bees so important?  Why do 

we need to look after them and how can we help them? 

Our class caterpillars are wrapped up in their chrysalides… I am hoping they will either hatch 

very soon or after half term, but I have promised to take them home and take videos/photos if 

they appear over half term.  I will pop these on Tapestry if this happens.   

 

As part of our RE learning this half term we have been talking about places that are special to 

us and places that are special to other people.  We have learnt about some places of worship, 

who they are special to and what they are like.  If you can visit a place of worship over half 

term that would be amazing!  Even if it is just a local walk past St Minver or St Enodoc Churches 

that would be brilliant.  We have talked about stained glass windows so I wonder whether the 

children can spot any.  Of course, if you go further afield and see any other types of places of 

worship then that would be brilliant.  Photos on to Tapestry please. 

Thank you so much for your continued support, particularly in hearing your children read every 

day. 

 

I hope that you all have a lovely half term when it arrives!   

 

 

With kind regards, 

 

Mrs Warren 
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